
2014 may be the year our Lord returns. 
Until then let us press to the finish line. 
There are many opportunities and I’m 
asking you to be a part of all our Lord has 
given us to do.

Please allow me to share something dear 
to our Lord’s heart. It is missions. Through 
The Voice in the Wilderness you have seen 
the great work the pastors are doing in 
Venezuela. Published here are the names 
and faces I am asking you to pray for. That 
is precisely what these dedicated servants 
need—our prayers! May I also add, they 
need financial help as well. We may or 

may not reach a monetary goal, but here 
is a big one to shoot for. Let’s ask the Lord 
for $1000.00 per pastor for the needs in 
their ministries. Can we do that?—for a 
total of $8,000.00 to Venezuelan Missions.

Read the December Virtual Edition of 
The Voice in the Wilderness for more 
details. 

This is not only a great opportunity but 
an urgent need. Take another look at the 
names and faces. Lord help us to be a 
blessing, to these, YOUR servants.

What will you do in 2014?

And May God Bless a New Year of Ministry
MERRY CHRISTMAS

THANK YOU for being a friend to this ministry and the giving of your prayers and support! 

Pray for us! The Di f f e r e n c e
is YOU!
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For more resources and ministry information visit www.thevoiceinthewilderness.org or write, PO Box 7037 Asheville, NC  28802

Prayer Points
•	Health & Safety
•	Preaching and Ministry Opportunities
•	Quarterly Edition of The Voice
•	Pastors & Missionaries
•	Year-End Offering Response

Financial Needs
•	 Travel Expenses
•	 Printing funds for The Voice in the Wilderness
•	 Venezuela Church Constructions and 

Pastors’ Needs
•	 Monthly Home Office Expenses
•	 Printing funds for Book of Revelation

In 2013, because of you, this ministry:
•	Gave thanks for over 60 years of printing 

ministry during a year of Diamond Jubilee
•	Distributed the printed missionary, The 

Voice in the Wilderness, to thousands 
worldwide via online and mailing services.

•	Provided Android App for  The Voice  
•	Participated and supported the God Bless 

America Crusade in Charlotte, NC
•	Prepared and revised new study resources 
•	Hosted Pastors’ Retreat at CrossVue Property
•	Purchased 3 motorbikes for Pastors in Venezuela 
•	Preached The WORD..... AND MUCH MORE!
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